
Tory Nymick, Ravens Marketing & Events Coordinator 

 
Pete & John (on behalf of myself and the entire drumline) would like to nominate Tory Nymick for the 
President’s Award following the 11/22 Titans game.  

With myself and a number of members of our marketing team out due to COVID protocol, Tory held the 
roles of what would typically be three individuals. Not only did she immediately accept the challenge, 
but she did it with grace and genuine compassion, a true embodiment of the One Team mentality 
woven into the Ravens culture. 

This game held a number of additional challenges for the drumline including an in-person rehearsal the 
week-of, a move from the 500 level to the lower bowl, and the absence of our Music Director, who was 
also out due to COVID protocol. Tory jumped right in, confirming the added responsibilities and 
completely owning them for the entirety of game week. I couldn’t think of anyone more deserving, 
particularly this season. 

 


